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Dear Customer:

Thank you for your recent letter concerning your account 
balance.

I have checked into your problem and due to an error in 
processing, I am issuing you a credit to your account of 
$143.55 correcting the overcharge, giving your account a zero 
balance.

I am sorry for the inconvenience and I thank you again for 
your concern.

Sincerely,

Your Name
Credit Manager


